Near the Cross Emmaus



June 2021 Newsletter

A WORD FROM OUR COMMUNITY LAY DIRECTOR

Ladies and Gentlemen, Boys and Girls,

Children of all Ages....

Come in to the Circus. Hear the Music, Laugh at the Clowns,

Be Thrilled Ok you get the point

We are getting the gang back together, coming up on Saturday, June 5th at Noon, Near the Cross Emmaus is returning to live and in person gatherings! We hope to see you there and for us all to be lifted up to God.

Miss seeing everyone and can't wait to get Emmaus back up and running with Walks.

David Jordan, 2021 Community Lay Director



WE'RE BACK...LIVE AND IN PERSON

Walk to Emmaus Monthly Gathering

Noon, June 5th, 2021

First United Methodist Church

(Enter through the door to the church office).

The Purpose of Emmaus

"Emmaus will inspire, challenge, and equip participants for Christian action in their homes, churches, and places of work."

Save the Date for Fall 2021 Walk to Emmaus

Sept. 30-Oct. 3: Men Oct. 7-10: Women

15 Years of Near the Cross

This year marks the 15th anniversary of the Emmaus Community. In celebration of this milestone, the Board is asking all members to make a \$15.00 donation. All donations will go toward scholarships and the upkeep of Mt. Zion

Make checks payable to Near the Cross

c/o Lisa Redding PO Box 1924 Jonesboro, AR

computer and then email it to: info@nearthecross.org

Pre-Walk FAQs

ALL Pilgrim application materials must be received in the Emmaus office before the scheduled Walk. A complete application includes:

- A completed Pilgrim Application Form
- 2. A completed Sponsor's Application Form
- 3. The Walk Fee of \$95.00 (payable to NEAR the Cross).

Sponsors must send all forms along with \$95.00 fee to: Near the The Cross Emmaus Community Attn: Registrar

PO Box 1924 Jonesboro, AR 72403.

Applications will be available soon.

It's time for membership updates!

We need to update our membership list. Please following this link to update your current information. You will need to open the form using Adobe Acrobat or another PDF reader. Once you complete the form, simply click the "Submit Form" button located at the top. It should automatically send. You may then

close the form. If you cannot submit the form using the link, you may save a copy of the file to your